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People in a democracy deserve to be able to choose representatives without having 

to worry about voting strategically or a third party "spoiler effect." They deserve to be 

able to choose who they actually WANT as opposed to just who they think has a 

chance to win and is the least unfavorable. Ranked choice voting is one way to 

eliminate these problems and stands to substantially increase voter engagement and 

satisfaction with our elections.  

 

I strongly support HB 2004. The people of Oregon deserve to have ranked choice 

voting. 


